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5th December 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As the first full term is drawing to a close, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued support as our Academy continues to make significant progress. 

The Academy will close for the Christmas holiday at midday on Wednesday 20th December 2023.  

Pupils who are entitled to a Free School Meal can collect a packed lunch from the catering team.  

This day will be a non-uniform day for staff and pupils.  We encourage anything festive, or the colours 

red and green, and there will be prizes for the best Christmas outfit! 

Pupils will return to normal lessons on Thursday 4th January 2024 and are asked to arrive in good 

time and be ready to learn.  Whilst we appreciate that children often wish to let school friends see 

their Christmas presents, especially mobile devices, smart watches and electronic devices, please 

could you remind your child of the Academy’s policy which clearly states that such items should be 

left at home where possible, and under no circumstances should they be used during the school day 

as they distract from learning.  Standards of uniform will be checked upon the return to school so 

please ensure your child arrives in the correct uniform. If you have any uniform concerns or require 

financial assistance, please click here. 

Staff return to the Academy on Wednesday 3rd January 2024 to prepare for the term ahead and we 

will be working hard on our plans to further improve the Quality of Education and support at our 

Academy. 

Finally, if you have changed any of your personal details, please let us know either in writing or via 

email to admin@westonfavellacademy.org,  

Thank you for your continued support and I wish you and your family a very Happy Christmas and 

best wishes for the New Year. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Todd Johnson 
Senior Executive Principal 
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